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What is our number of the week?
Can you write the number 5?
Can you use your eyes to subitise
the apples in the 5 frame?

This week in literacy we are continuing
work on The 3 little pigs. Again we are
focusing on ‘Talk 4 Writing’ extending
our knowledge and understanding on
story maps.



This week’s homework challenge

Bring your homework back to school by Tuesday and achieve 2

superswirls!
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